
Hi! My Name is Mrs. Sarah Gonzalez! I have lived in Ozona 
with my husband, Butch and our two Children, Reaghan and 
Ethan, for 12 years. I enjoy running and spending time with 
friends and family. I will be your child’s School Counselor for 
this school year, which I expect to be the best year yet!

The Basics!

MY EDUCATION!
In 2012, I graduated with a Bachelor of Arts in 
English from Angelo State University. Then, in 
December 2018, I graduated from Texas Tech 
University with a Master’s Degree in Special 
Education. I am also a certified Educational 
Diagnostician and School Counselor. 

MY CHILDHOOD!
I grew up in Midland, Texas where I attended 
Scharbauer Elementary for Kindergarten 
through 6th grade. I then attended San Jacinto 
Junior high for 7th-8th grade before moving on 
to and graduating from Midland High School in 
1999.

CONTACT ME!
Email: sarah.Gonzalez@ozonaschools.net
School Phone Number: (325) 392-5501 Ext. 5505
You can also send me a message on our OES Class 
Dojo page. 

A NOTE TO 
PARENTS!I am looking forward to 

working with your children in 
large and small groups, as 
well as individually when 
needed. Additionally, I am 
always available to you if 
ever you need to contact me.

I have been in education for 
12 years, both as a classroom 
teacher and a counselor, and 
student success will always 
be my goal. 

Thank you for allowing me to 
work alongside each of you as 
we raise the future of our 
community and beyond!

Mrs. Sarah Gonzalez
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